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December 8", 2015
United Nation Global Compact:

Due to staffing changes the deadline for delivery of our 2015 Communication of Progress (COP)
was not identified until today (our due date). We are committed to both continuous improvement
and communication of our efforts to all of our global stakeholders.

We ask for an extension period in order to finalize a few remaining items needed for our 2015
COP submission. Our new COP report will be posted to the UN Global Compact website no later
than March 7", 2016.

In the meantime stakeholders are encouraged to review our 2015 CSR report (released
November 18", 2015 and available here:

hitp://www.cisco.com/assets/csr/pdf/CSR_Report 2015.pdf ) which highlights our CSR priorities
and progress against objectives.

Thank you for your

Darrel Stickler
Sustainable Busines
Cisco Systems



